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Tennessee Valley Authority
AFTN: Mr. H. G. Parris

Manager of Power and Engineering
500A Chestnut Street Tower II
Chattanooga, TN 37401

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-259/83-46, 50-260/83-46, 50-296/83-46, 50-259/83-55,
50-260/83-55, 50-296/83-55, 50-259/84-01, 50-260/84-01 and
E0-296/84-01

Thank you for your response of August 20, 1984, to our Notice of Violation issued
on July 20, 1984, concerning activities conducted at your Browns Ferry facility.
Based on the conversation between Mr. J. Coffey and Mr. F. Cantrell during the
enforcement conference in Region II on September 26, 1984, it is our under-

,

standing that TVA was not denying violation I.D. (2) and a revised response
clarifying the TVA position will be forthcoming. We have evaluated your response and
found that it meets the requirements of 10 CFR 2.201. We will examine the
implementation of your corrective actions during future i'ispections.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

James P. O'Reilly
Regional Administrator

cc: J. A. Coffey, Browns Ferry Nuclear
Plant Site Director

G. T. Jones, Plant Manager
J. W. Anderson, Manager

Office of Quality Assurance
H. N. Culver, Chief, Nuclear

Safety Staff
D. L. Williams, Jr. , Supervisor

Licensing Section
R. E. Rogers, Project Engineer

bec: NRC Resident Inspector
R. J. Clark, Licensing

Project Manager, NRR
Document Control Desk
State of Alabama
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